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Northern Arizona federal land managers invite public 
to 3rd community conversation event 

FLAGSTAFF, Ariz. – Federal land managers with the Forest Service, National Park Service, 
and Bureau of Land Management invite the public to attend a community conversation event 
as part of an ongoing effort to connect with the public and discuss public land issues 
important to surrounding communities. 

Federal land managers will be covering the topic of “Wildfire and the Challenges of 
Protecting Life, Property, and Watershed Resources,” in this third series of community 
conversations. 

In partnership with the Museum of Northern Arizona, this event will be held in Flagstaff in 
the Branigar-Chase auditorium at the Museum of Northern Arizona from 6-8 p.m. on 
Wednesday, June 13. Seating is limited to about 80 people at this free community event, so if 
you plan on attending, please register online at https://bit.ly/2H8IYtc.  

The following federal land managers will be in attendance and look forward to interacting 
with the public: 

• Laura Jo West, Coconino National Forest Supervisor 
• Heather Provencio, Kaibab National Forest Supervisor 
• Kayci Cook Collins, Flagstaff Area National Monuments Superintendent 
• Christine Lehnertz, Grand Canyon National Park Superintendent 
• Leon Thomas, Bureau of Land Management Phoenix District Manager 

This is a chance for the public to meet face-to-face with the leaders of organizations that 
manage federal lands in northern Arizona. 
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